
 

 

 

Circular 
     Ref. No :- BBPSMN/22-23/25 Date: 27/07/2022 

 

Dear Parent 

 

This is to inform you that Mr. Sunil Kumar Saini and Ms. Heena Bhola Kandhari has resigned 

from the post of Admin Officer and Admission Counsellor cum Front Desk Officer 

respectively. 

Kindly contact the following:      

 

S.No Name Designation E-Mail ID 

1 Mr. Khushbant Singh   Admin Officer  

 

admin.officer@mn.balbharati.org 

2 Ms. Minakshi Yadav 

Ms. Nikita Bhaya   

Front Desk Officer frontdesk@mn.balbharati.org 

 

 

NOTE: 

 For a query, you can contact on school landline number #0124-2291331 and in case 

this number is not reachable, you may also dial 9212808008. 

 

Your cooperation is highly appreciated. 

 

 

Regards 

 

BBPS Manesar 
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